Duwamish Tribe

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the United States Department of Naval
Base Kitsap Bangor Nation Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit for 7001 Finback
Circle, Silverdale, WA 98315.

Based on the information provided and our understanding of the project, the Duwamish Tribe has
no substantive comments to offer at this time. Our main concerns are that toxic pollutants are kept
at levels below current guideines and that outfall temperatures are kept at a temperature below
lethal limits for aquatic life — both of these have been addressed in the draft permit to our
satisfaction.

However, please be aware that if the scope of the project or the parameters change, we reserve the
right to modify our current position.



